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Appointments to Outside Organisations 

Executive summary 

Appointments to Outside Organisations for 2017 – 22 were approved at the Council 

meeting on 29 June 2017.  Councillor Webber has now submitted her resignation as a 

Council representative on Life Care (Edinburgh) Ltd, and a replacement member is 

sought. 
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Report 

Appointments to Outside Organisations 

 

Recommendation 

1.1 To appoint one member to serve in place of Councillor Webber as a Council 

representative on Life Care (Edinburgh) Ltd.  

Background 

2.1 Appointments to Outside Bodies for 2017 – 22 were approved by Council on 29 

June 2017. 

Main report 

3.1 Life Care Edinburgh is an Edinburgh-based charity providing day clubs, outreach 

and help at home services for older people in the community.  

3.2 Councillors Ian Campbell; Henderson; Osler and Webber were appointed to 

represent the Council on the organisation by the Council on 29 June 2017.  

3.3 Councillor Webber has submitted her resignation as a Council representative, 

and a replacement representative is sought. 

Measures of success 

The Council appoints to all the places available on this organisation. 

 

Financial impact 

None 

 

Risk, policy, compliance and governance impact 

Life Care is a registered Scottish Charity. 

 

Equalities impact 

There are no equalities issues arising from the appointment. 

 

Sustainability impact 

None. 
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Consultation and engagement 

None. 

 

Background reading / external references 

Council Minute of 29 June 2017  

 

 

Andrew Kerr 

Chief Executive 

Contact: Allan McCartney, Committee Services Manager 

E-mail: allan.mccartney@edinburgh.gov.uk | Tel: 0131 529 4246 

http://www.edinburgh.gov.uk/download/meetings/id/54581/minute_of_29_june_2017
mailto:allan.mccartney@edinburgh.gov.uk

